Invitation to a Service children’s ‘pupil voice’ workshop 
Service Pupil Promise
Date: 
Timing:
Venue: 

The Local Authority in collaboration with SSCE Cymru are planning an exciting project to develop a Service Pupil Promise. This promise will be a commitment from the Local Authority to support children from Armed Forces families, ensuring we listen to their voices, and strengthen our commitment to the Covenant. This initiative includes a Service pupil voice workshop which aims to ensure that Service children receive the recognition and tailored support they deserve, acknowledging the unique challenges they face, such as mobility, separation, and transition between schools. By working together, we can create a framework that enhances their educational experience and strengthens our local authority’s commitment to inclusion and support.
 
Our aim is to include a diverse range of Service Children from all our schools across the LA, allowing us to gather a wide variety of perspectives and experiences. We hope that all participants will have fun throughout the day, interacting and socialising with other Service Children from across the county. We would love for Service Children from your school, and the staff supporting them, to take part in this event.  

The workshop will take place on (Add date and time) at the (Add venue). PLEASE NOTE: This event specifically targets KS2 and KS3 learners. 

As well as this being a great opportunity for our Service Children across different schools to work together, there will also be the opportunity for lead staff working with Service children to meet, share best practice and establish a (add LA) Service children support network. 

To support with release time for staff to attend this event we will provide each school with a contribution toward these costs.
 
If you could please confirm your schools attendance by completing the attached table and returning to me no later than (Add time and date).  

Schools should follow their usual out of school visit / risk assessment procedures. Photographs may be taken during this event, these can be used in printed information, displays, promotional literature and on the LA’s website. Please ensure that parents/carers have given permissions for such use, indicating clearly any children who do not have  permission. Lunch and refreshments will be provided to all children and staff involved, please indicate any dietary requirements. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
